
Learning Journey: RE

Year 11Year 7

• Using your understanding of 
mental health, what are the 
in�uences on body image, the 
media, social media and coping 
strategies?

• What is the relationship 
between healthy relationships, 
commitment and consent?

• What does it mean to be a 
Muslim around the world?

• What are the local issues and 
national risks in the UK and 
what are the issues around drug 
and alcohol misuse?

• What does it mean to be a Sikh 
around the world?

• What are the current 
contributing factors 
contributing to global issues 
and how are these impacting 
us locally, nationally and 
internationally?

Year 8

• In terms of online and social 
media platforms, what are the 
risks associated online and 
what is the important of 
contraception in prevention 
pregnancy and sexually 
transmitted infections?

• How can mental health be 
impacted by social factors that 
can a�ect us?

• What does it mean to be a Jew 
around the world?

• What are the di�erent 
responses to su�ering in the 
world?

• What is radicalisation and why 
is the prevent agenda 
important?  

• What does it mean to be a 
Buddhist around the world?

Year 9

• What are fundamental Islamic 
beliefs and why is this 
important to a Muslim’s life?

• How and why do Islamic beliefs 
shape a Muslim’s life?

• What are fundamental Christian 
beliefs and why is this 
important to a Christian’s life?

• How and why do Christian 
beliefs shape a Christian’s life?

• What do Muslims believe about 
crime and punishment and how 
does this impact their lives?

• What do Muslims believe about 
the concept of war and peace 
and why do they believe this?

• What are fundamental Christian 
beliefs about life and death?

• How and why do Christian 
beliefs shape a Christian’s 
romantic and family life?

Year 10

Year 11

• What is con�ict and abuse in a 
relationship?

• What creates and is the product 
of discrimination and prejudice 
amongst a community?

• What does it mean to be a 
Christian around the world?

• How do we make ethical 
decisions?

• What makes you a good citizen 
in British Society?

• What does it mean to be a 
Hindu around the world?


